Paperwork Burden Statement


According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a currently valid OMB control number. The valid OMB control number for this collection is 1845-NEW. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 16 hours per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. The obligation to respond to this collection is required  to obtain or retain a benefit (Section 438(b)(2)(I) of the HEA, as amended by Public Law 117-103). If you have comments or concerns regarding the status of your individual submission of this form, please contact the program office address, U.S. Department of Education, Federal Student Aid, Lender Relations at FSA_LR@ed.gov.


